
Hi All,  
 

The Murray River RFPA have been working with the Beyond the Badge group 
to be able to organise a free 2-day Face to Face Career Transition Program for 
all Veterans and First Responders to attend in Albury.   The attached 
information will provide you with the details.  If you are transitioning out of 
one of these organisations, are already out no matter how long or you know 
someone that might need this program to help them move on into the next 
chapter of their lives, then please forward it to them.  There are many former 
officers as well as first responders and veterans out there that are not 
connected to us via email, SMS or Facebook who you may be able to forward 
or speak to about this valuable life changing opportunity.  Please nominate or 
spread the word so that we are able to support and change lives.  Thanks Beth 

 

BEYOND THE BADGE CAREER TRANSITION 

FACE TO FACE PROGRAM 9-10th April, 2024 at Albury, NSW. 

  
A Face-to-Face program has been organised by Beyond the Badge & Murray 
River RFPA which will be held at our sponsors Venue. The program is open to 
all Veterans and first responders from all agencies. You may be serving, 
transitioning, or have already left an agency. 
          
The programs are conducted over two (2) days from 9:30 am – 2: 30 pm , with 
a follow up session on line for day 3.  
  
APRIL 9 – 10TH, 2024 
LOCATION: Albury NSW 
Days 1- 2 9:30 am – 2:30 pm 
  
Day 1 at the Commercial Club Albury, 618 Dean Street, Albury. (Parking in the 
multi-storey car park) 
 
Day 2 at the SS & A Club, (Soldiers, Sailors & Airmen's) 570/582 Olive Street, 
Albury.  9Entry via the rear car park is best.)  
  
Day 3 Online  
Cost: FREE 
Support Materials Provided 
Catering Provided 
  



INQUIRE AT THE BOTTOM OF THE PAGE 
  
For your information, I have attached a flyer that outlines the program.  
 
If you are interested in this program, please reply to this email or send one 
direct to Sean Haran, one of the organisers as soon as possible so we can make 
the required arrangements to get you booked in.   
  
sean@beyondthebadge.com.au  
  
Do not hesitate to contact Sean Haran if you have any questions! 
  
Sean Haran | Director   
Dip Sec Risk Management | Dip OHS  
 BEYOND THE BADGE | Supporting our First Responder Community 
Correspondence to PO Box 3, Menai Central NSW 2234 
M  +61 439 166 070 
E  sean@beyondthebadge.com.au 
W https://beyondthebadge.com.au 
  
Any issues or info you can also contact us at the Murray River Branch of 
the RFPA.  
 


